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March 2023

Request for images 

of Niwot in the 1980s 

through 1983.

Images would be 

helpful if they show: the 

landscape,

Niwot community 

events, 

or the shops.

This presentation does 

not including Niwot 

Elemetary School, Niwot 

High School, or Niwot 

Youth Sports because 

each could be a whole 

presentation.

Please share any images 

you will submit

by April 14 to:

info@niwothistoricalsocie

ty.org

Or mail photos to:

P.O. Box 354,

Niwot CO 80544

Please confirm:

- Use in presentation

- Adding image(s) to 

the NHS archives.

mailto:info@niwothistoricalsociety.org
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Donation of Images  ~  Thank you.
Early this year, the Niwot Historical Society was the recipient of 

hundreds of Niwot photographs, slides, and digital images which 
Niwot historian, Anne Dyni, donated from her research collection.     
We are grateful for this donation to the archives and will preserve 

them for future generations. 

Niwot  Historical  Society
P. O. Box 354,   Niwot,  CO  80544-0354

Email at info@niwothistoricalsociety.org

or website at www.niwothistoricalsociety.org

Niwot  Historical  Society  
Board of Directors

President:   Kathy Koehler

Treasurer:  Terry Larsen

Secretary:  Mary Claire Collins

Directors: Donlyn Arbuthnot,   Rob Gordon,    

Joan Grunzweig,   Vivian Knaus,                       

Leonard Sitongia, 

Kirk Stewart,  Diane Zimmermann

~  Committee  Chairs  ~

Accessioning & Archives:  Vivian Knaus

Membership:  Diane Zimmermann

Newsletter & Programs:  Kathy Koehler

Photo Leases:  Joan Grunzweig

Special Projects:   Kirk Stewart

Walking Tours:  Mary Claire Collins, 

Joan Grunzweig,  Kathy Koehler, 

Diane Zimmermann

Web Master:  Leonard Sitongia

At Large:  Donlyn Arbuthnot, Rob Gordon

Members, Volunteers and Friends 
are our most valuable resource.

Anne is a past president of the Niwot Historical Society, served 
many years on the Board of Directors, archived donated items into the 
NHS Artifact Collection, was a co-coordinator of the Niwot exhibit at the 
Longmont Museum, has conducted tours and other activities.   She is 
the author of Echoes From A Railroad Town in 1994, Birth Of A Railroad 
Town in 2011, and Around Niwot in 2015.  She received permission 
from the NHS Board to incorporate many Niwot archived images in her 
publications. 

These donated images are being added to the NHS Digital Photo Collection and will be uploaded 
to the new Niwot Historical Society website.  NHS is thankful that Anne has granted these photos to 
become the property of the Niwot Historical Society.  

August 23rd, Coins: 

Do you know what is in your pocket?  Enjoy stories and history 
of some coins.

September 20th, Pioneers:
Boulder County’s early residents and their stories

.

October 25th, The Haunted West: 
Ghost towns and ghosts that still may linger.

Wednesday’s, 7pm (doors open at 6pm):

at the Left Hand Grange No.9.   

Niwot Historical Society Photo

*   *   *   *   *   *   *
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